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Dear Ms. Mace,

This letter is a formal request, under the Freedom of Information Act, for a copy of the
winning proposal submitted for the NRC Supervisory, Managerial, and Organizational
Development Programs, KFP No. RS-PER-90-329. We believe that feedback of this kind is
essential to the success of our proposal and grant writing efforts in that it helps us improve
our performance, ?

The Graduate School also requests a debriefing regarding this award at the carliest possible
date.

If you find that the cost of filling this order, including reproduction and postage costs, will
exceed $50.00, kindly contact me at the above telephone number.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this marter,

Sincerely,
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